
 

 

4th September 2017 

Y.6C Swimming Permission Note 
Dear Parent, 

As a school we really value pupils learning to swim and getting the opportunity to develop their confidence in the 
water.  We believe it has terrific health potential as well as its educational worth.   

This year your child will get the opportunity to have a block of eight swimming lessons. These lessons will occur 
every Friday afternoon. These lessons will begin on Friday 8th September and they will conclude on Friday 17th 
November. 

There will be no lessons on Friday 29th September, Friday 27th October and Friday 3rd November.     

These lessons will be held in the Valley Leisure Centre.  Pupils will be transported to and from the leisure centre 
by bus.  The pupils will leave school around 1.40pm and return to school just before home time.   

We would ask for £3 per week.  This payment does not cover the full cost of swimming lessons and transport.  
The school subsidises the difference.  We would be grateful if pupils brought a payment of £24 for the entire set 
of lessons (refunds will be made at the end of the block if your child misses lessons) and the permission slip 
below by Friday 8th September. Parents may pay £3 per week if preferred. 

Yours sincerely, 

F. Bailie  

Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y.6C Swimming Permission Note September 2017 

I give my permission for my child to attend the eight-week block of swimming starting on Friday 8th September 
and concluding on Friday 17th November 2017.  

Please underline as appropriate: 

Please find enclosed £ 24 payment for the eight-week block of swimming  

or 

I intend to pay £3 weekly  

 

My child’s name:________________________   Class:_____________ 

 

Parent’s signature:_______________________  Date:______________ 


